November 6, 2006

To Whom It May Concern:

Skyline had the privilege of hosting a Newstart Plus health seminar led by Mr. Paul Volk on
October 22-23, 2006. Over 90 adults attended the first night alone, and we received a lot of
positive feedback. I personally found Mr. Volk excellent in communicating his vast knowledge
on current topics of healthy living and nutrition.

We are looking forward to Mr, Paul Volk giving another health seminar next year. I recommend
this seminar with no reservations. If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at the
above church number.

Sincerely,

ames M. Brenn
nior Pastor




